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Yolo County Community Garden Now Accepting Applications 
 
(Woodland, CA) – This past fall, Yolo County dedicated the Hannah and Herbert Bauer Community 
Garden, located adjacent to the Herbert Bauer Health and Alcohol, Drug & Mental Health Building at 
137 N. Cottonwood Avenue in Woodland.  The county is now accepting applications for garden plot 
rentals.   
 
The community garden is a quarter-acre plot of land that has multiple garden areas, including one for 
children, a demonstration garden and a community garden and orchard.  Twenty-five plots are available 
for rent for one year starting on March 1, to Woodland individuals, families or groups who wish to grow 
produce or flowers.  No plot fees are required; just a small refundable deposit and a required garden 
maintenance/education time commitment.   
 
“The Hannah and Herbert Bauer Community Garden is a special place in our community,” said Yolo 
County Board of Supervisors Chair Don Saylor.  “Sited by design adjacent to our Health and Alcohol, 
Drug & Mental Health building, it is a place to grow healthy food for the community and to create a 
space for family and community activities centered on the public health benefits of gardening.” 
 
For more information, to see the garden space and to receive an application, contact Rebecca Tryon, 
Yolo County garden coordinator, at (530) 666-8640 or via email at rebecca.tryon@yolocounty.org.   
Applications will be accepted until all plots are rented.   
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